
October 2023

Dear parents, 

As the weather turns colder please ensure all jumpers, coats, hats 
and gloves are named. We are often asked to find missing items but 
this is especially hard when things are not named. 

Children in Year 5 or 6 who walk home on their own should be careful 
in the dark, they should always cross the road at crossings and wear 
reflective or bright clothes to keep safe. Please speak to your child 
about road safety, https://vimeo.com/268800541

We have many fun activities planned in the run up to the christmas 
holidays including a christmas jumper day, wear your pajamas to 
school day, festive family dinner, EYFS Nativity, KS1 Nativity and KS2 
carols at St Mark's church. 

Do check the class dojo calendar for events. Up and coming events 
are at the top of the app,,, click on view all to see more events that 
are up and coming. 

Mrs Berthoud

Attendance

RN - 98.8%
RS - 99.7%
1K - 93.7%
1R - 96.8%
2W - 97.8%
2K - 93.1%
3M - 89.5%
3W - 94.6%
4S - 98.8%
4Y - 96.8%
5E - 91.8%
5S - 89.8%
6S - 96.4% 
6B - 91.7%

Well done to 1R

Attendance

Attendance of under 
90% is classed as 
persistent absence – 
whatever the reason  - 
and will be referred to 
the Educational 
Welfare Officer. 

Holidays during term 
time are not 
authorised and you 
could be issued with a 
penalty. 

E safety Message
In computing we have been learning about 
‘Digital 5 a Day’ which are steps to help children get 
the most from their time online and to balance their 
digital activity with overall wellbeing.
 
The 5 A Day advice is:
Connect: Message, have fun and play with friends and 
family both online and offline.
Be active: Take some time off and get active – movement helps boost 
emotional wellbeing.
Get creative: Don’t just browse the internet but use digital tools to create 
content, to build new skills and discover new passions.
Give to others: Be positive online, report bad content and help others to 
balance their own 5-a-day.
Be mindful: If time online is causing stress or tiredness then take some time off 
and ask for help when you need it.

 

 

https://vimeo.com/268800541


Year 2 Trip to London Transport Museum

We went to the 
London Transport 
Museum as a 
part of our IPC 
topic “From A-B”. 
We explored the 
museum by 
looking at 
transport from 
the past to the 
present. “I loved 
the Museum.” 
Charlie.

Year 3 #pioneerpassport trip to London 
Zoo

We went to London Zoo as part of our 
pioneer passport experience.. We 
were able to explore the zoo and see 
different animals. 

Year 4 Trip to Kidzania London
We had an amazing trip to Kidzania on 
the last day of half term. We got to 
explore the village and try out different 
jobs. We trained as firefighters, post 
deliverers,  police officers, artists, chefs, 
radio DJs and more! It was a great day 
out and we 
loved being 
able to be 
independent 
and try new 
things.

Show Racism the Red Card

We wore red on the last day of half term so ‘Say no to racism’. The children also entered a competition 
to design a ‘Show Racism the Red Card’  T shirt which will be the next postcard home. Staff voted and 
the winners are Eghosaosere and Anjie. 

Year 5 #pioneerpassport to Science 
Museum

We went to the science museum to further 
our learning for  our topic ‘Space scientists’. 
We enjoyed attending a workshop ‘Mission to 
Mars’ where we learnt about speed of light 
and how scientist have contributed to the 
development of science today.


